
 

 

 

Conference Newsletter No. 5       July 2025 

Hard to believe but it is July already! Where has the year gone? But it 
also means that you have 4 weeks left to take advantage of the Early 
Bird conference price. After July 31st full price of $180.00 will apply. 
Closing date for these bookings is 31st August. 

Other closing dates: 

1. The conference committee would like to finalise bookings for both 
individual and group bookings for online participation by 31st July. 
Please let us know if you plan to do this by that date. Please note 
also that group bookings are for your group members only and not 
for sharing with other groups. 
 

2. Trade table bookings also close on 31st July. We have a great 
range of member groups, transcription agents, software 
companies etc already booked and are pleased to announce that 
Trove have also booked a table this week. 

Program change: 

 Unfortunately one of our speakers, Cathy Dunn, is now unavailable 
for the weekend of the conference. We now have Neil Loudon speaking 
in that timeslot on the topic “Revealing the Huguenots”.  The program 
has been updated on the website and the speaker details also. 

Judy Bull 

Conference convenor 


